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 February 3, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Director, David J. Alukonis 
Division of Administrative Rules 
Room 219 
25 Capitol Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
RE:  Conditional Approval Response Notice #2024-185 
 
Dear Director Alukonis: 
 
On January 17, 2025 the Joint Legislative Committee on Administrative Rules (JLCAR) 
approved a conditional approval request for notice number 2024-185 of the Board of Dental 
Examiners, relative to licensing requirements.  Enclosed is a true copy of the board’s conditional 
approval response, which I hereby submit for review and approval in accordance with RSA 541-
A:13, V(a). 
 
I thank you, the Committee, and the Office of Legislative Services for your comments and for 
your cooperation and assistance with this process.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Puneet Kochhar, DMD, President 
Board of Dental Examiners 
 
Enclosure 
 


